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    On December 4, 2015, Environmental Entrepreneurs, 

Natural Resources Defense Council, and Pace Energy and Climate 

Center (collectively Requestors) requested an extension of the 

deadline to submit reply comments on the Staff Proposal on 

Distributed System Implementation Plan Guidance (DSIP Guidance 

Proposal).  A Notice Inviting Public Comment on Distributed 

System Implementation Plan Guidance, issued October 15, 2015 in 

the above-referenced case, set a deadline to submit reply 

comments of December 21, 2015. 

  The Requestors state that the DSIP Guidance Proposal 

raises many critical questions regarding utilities’ roles as 

future Distributed System Providers.  The Requestors are 

concerned that the two-week period will be insufficient and, 

therefore, request an extension to January 11, 2016 to fully 

consider and respond to the questions and recommendations that 

may be raised in initial comments. 

  This is to advise that I am granting an extension to 

all parties to January 6, 2016 to file reply comments.  This 

extension is granted in order to promote the fair, orderly and 

efficient conduct of this proceeding.   

 

 

 (SIGNED)     KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 
                        Secretary 

 


